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To whom it may concern

In other countries historical sites are protected as a reference to past events and people. Ravensworth Estate is a
place of frontier conflict and massacre. It is rare and intact with the best documentary evidence of these events
in the Hunter region. I fully support Heritage NSW opposition to Glencore’s plans to remove the homestead and
convert the property into an industrial wasteland. I fully oppose the Glendell mine expansion. The Wonnarua
Plains Clan are asking for action to protect this site. It is about time we accepted our regrettable past and
granted the wishes of our First Nations peoples who want to preserve the sites of our shared history. Retaining
the Ravensworth Estate could be a true acknowledgment of country. It is time we stopped sacrificing our shared
heritage for corporate greed and fossil fuel expansion.

Please inform me of the outcomes of this process.

Yours sincerely
Rachel Buchan





